
          January 27, 2017 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 I am writing in support of HB 81's expansion to include non-profits. The Sitka Fine Arts Camp 
would benefit from this greatly. Our organization owns 20 buildings of the former Sheldon 
Jackson School. Many of these buildings have the same energy standards that they were built 
with 100 years ago.  
Operating the historic buildings is extremely costly however with basic energy improvements the 
buildings can be modernized to be used efficiently for another 100 years of service to our 
community and state.  

Sincerely,  
Roger Schmidt 
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